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Minutes of a meeting of NORMANDY PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING COMMITTEE held at the ROYAL BRITISH LEGION 
HALL, GUILDFORD ROAD on THURSDAY 16 JUNE 2022 at 7.00 pm. 
 
Committee Members present Cllrs Tony Coomber, Bob Hutton, Mark Galloway  
Non-committee members present  Cllr Pat Tugwell, Amanda Pick (Parish Clerk). 
 
P-112  ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN 
  RESOLVED: Councillor Galloway was proposed by Councillor Coomber and seconded by Councillor 
  Chillman  
 
P-113  ELECTION OF VICE-CHAIRMAN 
  RESOLVED: Councillor Coombs was proposed by Councillor Galloway and seconded by Councillor 
  Chillman  
 
P-114  APOLOGIES 

Apologies were received and accepted by Councillors Howarth and Mitchell 
 

P-107  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
None. 

 
P-108  MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS 

RESOLVED: The minutes of the meeting held on 26 May 2022 were approved as a true record. 
 

P-109  QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC  
  None. 
 
P-110  PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
  Members discussed each application and approved the Clerk to respond on behalf of the council. 
 

22/P/00814 Capel Cottage, Pirbright Road, Normandy, Guildford GU3 2HU 
Certificate of lawfulness for an existing use or development to establish whether the use of land for the  
stationing of mobile homes for residential purposes began more than 10 years before the date of this 
application 
RESOLVED:  NPC is unaware the longevity of the caravan cited there and of past applications.  There 
are a significant number of travellers sites already due to the Local Plan. 
 
22/P/00846 Brooklands, 99 Glaziers Lane, Normandy, Guildford, GU3 2EA 
Erection of a single storey rear extension with roof lights and first floor rear extension to master 
bedroom, following demolition of the existing garage, conservatory and chimney. 
RESOLVED:  No comments 

 
22/P/00849 12 Orchard Close, Normandy, Guildford, GU3 2EU 
Two storey side extension. 
RESOLVED:  No comments 
 

P-111  ITEMS FOR INFORMATION AND/OR FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS 
Breach mentioned last week being investigated GBC 
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Resident alerted the Council to a potential planning breach by a local company who appear to be 
starting to put an extension to a barn, the resident has observed a JCB clearing the ground at the rear 
possibly for that purpose, the Chairman of Planning is investigating and will speak to the complainant 
and GBC, if necessary. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting ended at 7.25pm. 


